
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                       
      Wednesday 15 July 2020  

 

Practice Nurse Engagement 
 

What’s in your Practice Nurse Engagement Bulletin? 
 

This bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to past 

editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the web 

pages dedicated to our practice nursing colleagues. Please click here to 

bookmark these pages. 
 

Opportunity: Lecturer/ Practitioner to help develop program for 
General Practice Nurses  
 

 

 
 
 
University of York were successful in a bid to HEE Strategic Support Fund to 

develop a programme for General Practice Nurses to start in September 2021.   

The university is planning to offer a programme at both degree and masters level 

focused on supporting people to develop the skills and competencies as they move 

into a GPN role.  At the moment they are advertising for a secondee/fixed term 

contract to support the development of the programme.   

 

Further information on the role is available through this link 

 

Dr Sue Faulds, Senior Lecturer is very happy to talk to anyone regarding this post. 

https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/practice-nurses-and-nurse-practitioners-in-the-vale-of-york/practice-nurse-engagement-bulletin/
https://jobs.york.ac.uk/wd/plsql/wd_portal.show_job?p_web_site_id=3885&p_web_page_id=420935


She can be contacted through sue.faulds@york.ac.uk or 01904 32 1635 

Please note the application deadline is 27 July 

 
 

 

Take part in the Primary Care and 

General Practice Nursing Career and 

Core Capabilities Framework 

Consultation Survey 

  

  

 

Skills for Health are inviting people to 

comment and feedback on the consultation 

draft of their Primary Care and General 

Practice Nursing Career and Core Capabilities 

Framework 

 

To view the framework and survey please 

follow this link  

 

The deadline for completing the survey is 

4pm, Friday 7 August, 2020. 

 

                                                                     

 

  

   

This bulletin has been produced by NHS Vale 

of York Clinical Commissioning Group. 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe from this 

bulletin email sam.varo@nhs.net 
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